

March 22, 2022

Mr. Raymond Rose, Chairman Lake County Housing and Community Development Commission 500 W. Winchester Rd. Libertyville, IL 60048

Re: Change of Scope of Work

Dear Mr. Rose:

Northern Illinois Recovery Community Organization is requesting to change the scope of the work for our bathroom project to a flooring project. There has a challenge getting licensed electrical and plumbing contractors to committee to the scope of the work. In changing the scope of the work for general contracting only is much more doable for the funding. Thank you and we look forward to hearing back from you regarding this matter

Sincerely

Dr. Mary Roberson

Many Roberson, EdD, LCPC

Founder/CEO